

February 16, 2023

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket No. IR 22-076, Investigation of Whether Current Tariffs and Programs are Sufficient to Support Demand Response and Electric Vehicle Charging Programs

Dear Chairman Goldner,

As stipulated in the Order of Notice issued in the above referenced docket on November 15, 2022, FreeWire Technologies hereby submits this letter to express its interest and intent in participating in this docket.

In the November 15, 2022 Notice, the email address for the Commission's Clerk's Office was provided as ClerksOfffice@puc.nh.gov. The erroneous spelling of "office" and our oversight of such, due to copy and paste, has resulted in there being no record of receipt of our request to participate in this docket, which we originally attempted to file by the December 20, 2022 deadline.

Accordingly, we respectfully submit this out-of-time request to be added as a participant to this docket and added to the service list. Thank you and please contact me with any questions.

/s/ Peter Olmsted
Peter Olmsted
Director of Public Policy
FreeWire Technologies
polmsted@freewiretech.com
717.305.0045

Cc: Service List via electronic mail